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Dear Applicant, 

The Burnt Hills United Methodist Church Memorial Committee invites any high school 

senior who is an active member or participant in BHUMC to submit an application to the 

Memorial Committee to be considered for a college scholarship. 

 The fund for this scholarship was established by Mary Wolfe in memory of her husband, 

Dr. John K. Wolfe, who considered post-secondary education essential for a successful life long 

career.  This Memorial Scholarship Fund was added on to by eight other families since it was 

established by the Wolfe family. 

 The deadline for submitting this application is May 12, 2024.  Mail applications to Burnt 

Hills United Methodist Church, 816 Route 50, Burnt Hills, New York 12027 prior to the May 12 

deadline. 

 

        Lynn Christie 

        Memorial Committee Chair 
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